
E R I C  Y O U N G  /  L A  P R I N C I P A L  P H O T O G R A P H E D  B Y  J I L L  N O R T O N

C O N C E P T  &  D E S I G N  T I M  H O G A N

Face coverings are now required when working in or patronizing essential businesses.
Materials found at home, such as scarves, bandanas, or handkerchiefs, are acceptable face coverings. 
Evanston is partnering with the student-run nonprofit Lending for Evanston and Northwestern 
Development (LEND) to collect and distribute donations and small loans to assist local business owners 
during this difficult time. Visit cityofevanston.org/backtobusiness to learn how you can participate.  
Let’s work together to slow the spread of COVID-19 and safely get back to business. 
#backtobusiness  #protectevanston  #evanstrong


